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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
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Regulation of Retail Forex

I would like to comment on proposed Leverage changes regarding the maximum leverage available to retail Forex
customers. Any changes to the current leverage for retail customers would suggest a total disregard for the small
traders, this would limit the opportunity for the retail trader and in many cases restrict trading to those with larger
Bank balances.
I thank your for your consideration in this matter.
Kevin Hendry
Small retailer Trader


